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09/11/2021  10:13:292021/4815/P OBJ Martin Baker I object to this application because:-

¿ I live on Miller Street and the proposed extract would add to the ambient noise.

¿ The proposed cooking will add unwelcome odours.

¿ It would remove one retail space from the High Street.

¿ The last thing we need is another burger joint. They attract late night customers who create noise and 

nuisance.

¿ Another takeaway will further increase delivery scooter traffic which is already a serious nuisance on Miller 

Street.

¿ The Design Statement makes multiple references to healthy non-meat fare. That is good to hear but a Grant 

of Change of Use won't control the menu. The next tenant might well be another fried chicken outlet.

¿ I note multiple previous applications for change of use to restaurant have been refused. I urge the council to 

refuse this one.
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